
Grace	Point	Kids	Medical	Center		
COVID	Reopening	Plan		

	
General	Overview		

• Four	(4)	rooms	open	in	the	Main	Building	during	the	11:30am	service	only.		
• Room	1	is	for	4th	&	5th	grade.		
• Room	2	is	for	Kinder-3rd	grade.		
• Room	4	is	for	2-4	year	olds.		
• Room	5	is	for	under	2.		
• Rooms	1,	2,	and	4	have	a	maximum	of	8	kids	per	room.		
• Room	5	(babies)	has	a	maximum	of	6	kids.		
• There	is	a	minimum	of	2	background-checked	GPK	volunteers	per	room	with	at	least	one	

female	volunteer	in	each	room.		
	
Practicing	Social	Distancing		

• Children	Kinder-5th	grade	will	sit	6	feet	apart	at	designated	spots	at	tables.		
• Volunteers	will	remind	children	to	remain	6	feet	apart	while	in	the	classroom.		
• Signs	displaying	non-contact	forms	of	interacting	are	posted	in	each	room.		
• Social	distancing	reminders	are	also	posted	in	the	Kids	area.		
• Social	distance	markers	are	placed	on	the	floor	at	check-in	for	parents.		

	
Cleaning	&	Disinfecting		

• Hand	sanitizer	is	available	in	each	room.	Kids	must	sanitize	their	hands	upon	entering	
the	classrooms.		

• Proper	hand-washing	signs	are	posted	in	all	bathrooms	and	above	all	sinks.		
• Tissues	are	available	in	each	room	and	must	be	thrown	away	immediately	after	use.		
• All	adults	and	children	Kinder-5th	grade	must	wear	masks.		
• Adults	in	rooms	4	&	5	must	wear	a	face	mask	and	face	shield.		
• Kinder-5th	grade	will	not	be	allowed	to	bring	outside	items	like	food,	drinks,	or	bags	

unless	they	have	a	written	doctor’s	note.		
• Clorox	wipes	are	available	in	each	room	for	volunteers	to	wipe	down	hard	surface	items.		
• Rooms	are	sanitized	before	and	after	each	use.		
• Only	GPK	volunteers	and	children	are	allowed	in	the	classrooms.	No	parents.		

	
Modified	Check-in		

• A	COVID	waiver	form	(required	once)	and	COVID	screening	form	(required	weekly)	must	
be	completed	prior	to	accepting	children	in	classrooms.	Both	forms	are	available	at	
gracepoint.org/parentresources.			

• Parents	may	also	complete	the	COVID	forms	via	printed	QR	codes	available	at	check-in.		



• Only	a	GPK	volunteer	may	touch	the	check-in	computer.	A	volunteer	will	check-in	the	
child	and	parents	will	receive	the	printed	security	tags.	Parents	must	present	their	
security	tags	to	volunteers	at	pick	up.		

	
Screening	Procedures		

• All	GPK	volunteers	have	updated	background	checks.		
• All	GPK	volunteers	must	complete	the	weekly	COVID	screening	form			


